Harrison Public Library

Memo

To:  Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board
From: Galina Chernykh

CC:  Jacqueline Greer

Date: 4/30/2018

Re:  Request for approval to spray washable chalk slogans on sidewalks around the
Town to promote love of reading, literacy and Library services.

Purpose — To build awareness of Library services, promote literacy and the summer
reading challenge.

Time — Friday, June 1™ and Saturday, June 2™

Space — The chalking will done on the most popular downtown sidewalks.

Artwork — Twelve slogans and a Library logo picture were selected for the project.
Professional stencils will be used for this project.

Paint — Washable Montana Chalk Spray will be used. The paint will be applied in a quality
manner. Spills and paint drips will be cleaned up. All materials and equipment will be
removed from sidewalks afier installation is complete. The paint will remain on sidewalks
until it washes off with a rain or wears off with the traffic.

Safety — The Police Department will be notified. The volunteers will be working on sites
during low traffic activity 10 AM to 3 PM. Teen volunteers will be supervised. The
business owners will be notified before sidewalks painting begins.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director.



Paint Color:

“Books fall open,
you fallin”

-David TW. McCord




Harrison Public Library

Memo

To:  Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board
From: Galina Chernykh

CC:  Jacqueline Greer

Date: 5/1/2018

Re:  Request for approval to install three Little Free Libraries at the public
pools and Wilding Park

Purpose - Promote literacy, inspire a love of reading, build community, and
spark creativity by fostering neighborhood book exchanges.

Space — Harrison Public Pools and Wilding Park.

Sponsors —Appleton, Vasti and Parker families purchased Little Free Libraries
for the Town of Harrison.

Installation — Installation will be administered by the Department of Public
Works.

Maintenance — The Harrison Public Library will supply the first batch of
children’s books. Citizens are encouraged to read, exchange and replenish books
for Little Free Libraries.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director.



